
 



 



 
 



 



 
 

 
 
Footnote by Harold Jones - NWMES: 
Ted Street on the right, Alan Searle just behind the plume of steam at Ysgol Gogarth.  
An interesting article on a 2 1/2 inch gauge Big Boy. 
Mr Ed Adam's son ? Who I think still lives in Craig y Don and could well still be a member, in the 
1990's approached our Society asking if there was any chance of reviving this loco to working order.                                                                                                                   
Ted Street took the contract on and to be honest, the loco finally steamed but struggled even on the 
Ysgol Gogarth track.( The radii being too tight!!.)  Another of the other problems Ted encountered 
was that most of the pipe joints had not been silver soldered causing considerable steam leaks. 
At the moment, I am told that a member of the 2 1/2 inch gauge Society has taken this mighty 
machine on , hoping to restore to original working condition. If Mr Adams does read this article , 
hopefully he might give us an update on progress.Although the text on this article is rather small, if 
anyone is interested in reading it, I'm sure they'll succeed in what is quite an interesting article. 
Above is a photo of Ted Street and Alan Searle preparing to steam this loco at Ysgol Gogarth. 


